
Board of Health for Madison and Dane County 
Resolution #2017-09 

 
 

  
 
 

  
2017 Public Health Grants and Contracts 

 
  
Public Health – Madison and Dane County (PHMDC) proposes entering into a business 
agreement between PHMDC and Health Care Education & Training, Inc (HCET) to 
support improved reproductive health access to clients at PHMDC. Specifically, these 
funds will allow PHMDC to become a recognized dual protection site which means that 
all clients will receive condoms and emergency contraception.   Under the terms of the 
merger agreement, the Board of Health for Madison and Dane county may accept grants 
with the approval of the Board of Health for Madison and Dane County (IGA, VII, F, 1-3). 
 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the Board of Health for Madison on 
behalf of Public Health—Madison and Dane County authorizes the Director of 
Public Health, or their designee, to sign the business agreement with HCET for 
$5000 in the 2017 budget.   
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